
 

 

Dear Ellwood House tenants, neighbours and friends, 

You might be wondering what’s going on with the Ellwood House Extension project. The 
winter weather makes it feel as if everything has slowed down and, indeed, the wheels are 
moving more slowly than we had thought they would.  

We had anticipated that, by January, a security fence would be erected around the former 
rectory property and the demolition of the old house would be under way. Rest assured 
that those things will gradually start to happen once multi-party agreements have been 
finalized and capital funding for construction begins to flow. But we can’t forecast how 
soon that will be.  

We appreciate your continued interest and patience. And we thank those who are working 
diligently on the project. We will provide email and social media updates on the project as 
new information becomes available.  

Kind regards.  

The Ellwood House Board of Directors 

 


